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REVISION HISTORY LOG 

Revised/Issued 
Date Section Section Title 

Number 
of Page 

(s) 
Reason for Revision 

03/07/25 37.0 Overview  3 
Revisions made to 

incorporate technical edits 
throughout section.   

03/07/25 37.2 

Provider 
Requirements and 

Participation 
Guidelines  

19 
Revisions made to 

incorporate technical edits 
throughout section.   

03/07/25 37.3 Reimbursement  6 
Revisions made to 

incorporate technical edits 
throughout section.   

03/07/25 37.5 Appendixes 1 
Revisions made to 

incorporate technical edits 
throughout section.   

03/07/25 37.5.1 Forms and Links 1 
Revisions made to 

incorporate technical edits 
throughout section.   

03/07/25 37.5.3 Glossary and 
Acronyms 1 

Revisions made to 
incorporate technical edits 

throughout section.   

03/07/25 37.5.4 Contact 
Information  5 

Revisions made to 
incorporate technical edits 

throughout section.   

03/07/25 37.5.6 Prescribers 2 
Revisions made to 

incorporate technical edits 
throughout section.   

03/07/25 37.5.7 
Medicare 

Prescription Drug 
Coverage  

8 
Revisions made to 

incorporate technical edits 
throughout section.   

03/07/25 37.5.8 
Claims Submission 

and Processing 
Payments 

23 
Revisions made to 

incorporate technical edits 
throughout section.   
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03/07/25 37.5.9 

Public Health 
Services 340B 
Drug Pricing 

Program  

3 
Revisions made to 

incorporate technical edits 
throughout section.   

03/07/25 37.5.10  Total Parenteral 
Nutrition (TPN) 13 

Revisions made to 
incorporate technical edits 

throughout section.   

03/07/25 37.5.11 Medication 
Administration  3 

Revisions made to 
incorporate technical edits 

throughout section.   

03/07/25 37.5.12 

Patient Counseling 
and Drug 

Utilization Review 
(DUR) 

7 
Revisions made to 

incorporate technical edits 
throughout section.   

03/07/25 37.5.13 Lock-In Program 3 
Revisions made to 

incorporate technical edits 
throughout section.   

03/07/25 37.5.15 
Third Part Liability 
(TPL)/Coordination 

of Benefits  
5 

Revisions made to 
incorporate technical edits 

throughout section.   

 
 


